
The Saskatchewan Health Authority works in the spirit of truth and reconciliation,  

acknowledging Saskatchewan as the traditional territory of First Nations and Métis People.  

Healthy People, Healthy Saskatchewan 

Would you like to be a Patient or Family Partner 

in the Saskatchewan Health Authority? 
 

We’re looking for People who: 

 Are Patients, Clients, Family or    
Support Persons with lived             
experiences in health care  

 People who represent diversity of 
backgrounds, perspectives, &   
health care experiences 

 People who want to partner with 
staff teams, participate in health 
care improvements, & give overall 
input to the delivery of Health Care  

 

Honorarium payment will be provided 

to Patient Family Partners for all         

engagement opportunities    

  

If you or someone you know would like to hear more about being 

a Patient or Family Partner; please contact:  

 
Erin Kell, Patient and Family Centered Care Specialist 

Email: erin.kell@saskhealthauthority.ca  


